
 

COUNCIL MEETING & PUBLIC HEARING –  
Cancellation and Withdrawal Notice 

Proposed Amendments to Land Use Bylaw C-8000-2020 
and other statutory public hearings 

 
The public hearing for the following proposed bylaw that was scheduled for the July 12, 2022 Council meeting 
has been cancelled:  

AFTERNOON APPOINTMENTS STARTING AT 1 P.M. 

C BYLAW C-8280-2022 
DIVISION 5 – Public hearing to consider Bylaw C-8280-2022 regarding a site-specific amendment to 
Direct Control District (DC-99) to increase the maximum site coverage from 25% to 40% over Lot 1,  
Block 1, Plan 1611467, within NW-10-26-29-W04M. Located at the southeast junction of Highway 566 and 
Dwight McLellan Trail, approximately 1.21 km (0.75 miles) east of Highway 2. 
File: PL20220011 (06410060) 
This item has been cancelled and the application has been withdrawn by the applicant.  


